
From: Michelle Mullins
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Cc: Robert Grubbs
Subject: RE: Honey Graham 29 St Com 6H
Date: Thursday, June 12, 2014 10:07:29 AM

Heather, we excavated to a depth of 2’.
 

From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD [mailto:Heather.Patterson@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Thursday, June 12, 2014 11:02 AM
To: Michelle Mullins
Subject: RE: Honey Graham 29 St Com 6H
 
Thank you for the analytical data, it looks great.  I also need to know what depth the actual
 excavation was for this area. 
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
(575)748-1283 ext.101
 

From: Michelle Mullins [mailto:MMullins@concho.com] 
Sent: Thursday, June 12, 2014 9:50 AM
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Honey Graham 29 St Com 6H
 
Good morning Heather.  I’ve attached the lab data from Cardinal, showing we achieved a depth to 9
 ft.  I apologize for failing to include it in my Closure Request.
 
Thanks and have a great day.
 

From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD [mailto:Heather.Patterson@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Thursday, June 12, 2014 7:48 AM
To: Michelle Mullins
Subject: Honey Graham 29 St Com 6H
 
Michelle,
 
I’m working on the Honey Graham 29 6H and was wondering what depths you reached in the area of
 AH-2?  Also, was this further delineated?  I wouldn’t require it, but if it was trenched I’d like to see
 those numbers. 
 
Thank you,
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
(575)748-1283 ext.101
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information in this email may be confidential and/or
 privileged. If you are not the intended recipient or an authorized representative of the intended
 recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, dissemination or copying of this email and
 its attachments, if any, or the information contained herein, is prohibited. If you have received
 this email in error, please immediately notify the sender by return email and delete this email
 from your system. Thank you.


